
September 2022                                                         

News from the Lamb Room 

     It’s been such an adjustment getting used to the classroom.  

We have been easing in slowly to a routine on how the 

classroom is scheduled.  The children have been moving more 

around the classroom, exploring what they can do and being 

around other classmates.  The children showed great interest in 

finding their family pictures.   

                                  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 This month we focused on colors and 

shapes.  We did color matching and shape 

matching.  We heard books read to us that 

were related to colors and shapes.  

 



                                   

  

     The children had a chance to 

finger paint, paint with objects, and 

paint at the easel.  Some of the 

paintings are hung up in our 

classroom. Take a moment and check 

out the great artwork in the 

classroom.  

                                

 

The children really liked being outside to run around, riding the 

cars, do chalk drawing, water play, etc. 

 

                                  



      

 Starting, Music this month was a lot of fun with Mrs. Emily. 

                          

 

 

       September was a busy start to the school year in the Lamb 

Room and we have been blessed with such great weather.  

Looking forward to the many months to come. 

 

                                                                        Ms. Merkle 

 

       

       

      


